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To expand providing primary care services to families and individuals experiencing homelessness or a housing crisis, the School of Nursing partnered with the City of Virginia 
Beach’s Housing Resource Center and secured $300,000 from Sentara.

To address the educator shortage and best prepare K-12 students for successful entry into the workforce, the Darden College of Education and Professional Studies developed 
new teacher training cohorts with school districts across Hampton Roads and expanded the Teacher in Residence program model for sustainability.

To facilitate the offering of the online Interdisciplinary Game Studies major, the College of Arts and Letters created the Monarch Institute for Game Design and Development 
(MIGDD) in July 2023.

To date, the College of Sciences has received 
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3.a.

Revamp, update, and realign general 
education requirements to enhance 
student learning and work-based 

outcomes and respond to regional 
and global workforce needs

In progress and on schedule Invited three external consultants to review of our general education program. The onsite segment of the program review was held on January 22 - 24, 2024. The purpose of 
this review was to learn how we might best work toward meeting this strategic goal. Findings and recommendations will inform next steps.

None

The onsite general education review included 
meetings with multiple stakeholders, such the Office 

of Institutional Effectiveness and Assessment, 
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4.a.

Increase the involvement of high-
achieving undergraduate and 
graduate students in faculty 

supervised research through targeted 
funds

In progress and on schedule

College of Health Sciences received $48,000 from Perry Honors College to align undergraduate students with research opportunities associated with future R15 submissions 
(11) by faculty over the course of Spring/Summer 2024.

The College of Sciences Undergraduate Research Program makes one to two grants of $15,000 available to departments for increasing the number of students involved in 
undergraduate research.




